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Ref. No.AIUCBPF/142/2018-21
Dated 31st October,2021.

The Managing Director & CEO,
UCO Bank,
Head Office,
10 B.T.M Sarani,
Kolkata-700 001.

Sir,

At the outset, we would like to congratulate you for  highly improved performance  of the Bank 
during the quarter ending September, 2021. We are sure that our Bank will continue to grow 
further in the days to come.

We write with great pain that communications to Bank emanating from our end are never 
responded, not even acknowledged. Most of our communications relate to serious problems of 
Bank Retirees.  We never intend to burden the Bank with unimportant issues. In the absence of 
any reply from the Bank, we are unable to provide any information to our members (Bank 
Retirees). Keeping the hardship of the old Retirees in mind, we would earnestly request you to ask 
the concerned departments to take prompt action on the issues referred by us  on time bound 
basis and inform us the latest position. This action on the part of the Bank will be of immense help 
to the Bank Retirees.

In this connection , we would like to draw your kind attention to our communications regarding  
increasing the cap on additional interest on Fixed Deposit for Senior Citizen Retirees from 1.25%  
to 1.50% at par with large number of other Banks and are eagerly awaiting for a positive response 
from your end  which will help the Bank Retirees and their families  at the advanced age.

Respectful Regards,

Sincerely yours,

(Subrata Sarkar)
General Secretary

Place: Kolkata.


